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MINUTES OF THE PLANNING MEETING OF OXENHOPE PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON 
WEDNESDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER 2015 AT OXENHOPE METHODIST CHURCH, 

COMMENCING AT 7:30 PM 
 
Present:  Cllr Tony Maw 
   Cllr Penny Cusdin 

Cllr Derrick Hopkinson 
Cllr Joyce Harrop 

    
In attendance: Two members of the public 

 
99/15.  Apologies consented to 
 
Cllr David Ashcroft (attending a School Governors meeting) 
Cllr Peter McManus (family commitments) 
Cllr Jonathan Gill (work commitments) 
Cllr Ken Eastwood (family commitments) 
  
100/15.  No disclosures of Interest 

 
101/15.  No applications for Dispensation 
 
102/15.  Public question time 
 
The meeting was adjourned to allow the applicants of planning application 15/02694/HOU to 
raise their frustrations following the recent refusal of their planning application.  One of the 
applicants read out an e-mail received from Bradford Council’s Conservation Team and it was 
recommended by Cllr Maw that the applicants work closely with the Conservation Team as 
this would assist them in gaining planning permission for replacement windows at their 
dwelling in Lower Town.  

 
103/15. Correspondence 

 
E-mail dated 17th September received from a concerned parishioner re planning 
application 15/02694/HOU was noted. 

 
104/15.  Planning 

 
15/03668/HOU – Conversion of existing garage into garden room and gym and 
construction of extension to create new double garage at Fernhill, Jew Lane.  The Parish 
Council raised no objections. 

 
105/15. No minor items and no items for the next agenda 
 
106/15. To note the date, time and venue of the next meeting 
 
Monthly meeting on Wednesday 14th October at 7.30 p.m. at Oxenhope Methodist Church. 
 
The Chairman closed the meeting at 20:00 p.m. 


